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1 All Campus 
Admin 

No No SHABBAT TIMES 
In: 3:43pm 
Out: 5:08pm 

2 All Sarah Haig 
(Music 

teacher) 

No No  
MUSIC LESSONS 
 
Many thanks to all parents who have already paid for their lessons.  
 
The deadline for music payments is next Monday 15th January. 
 
If you haven’t paid by then then unfortunately your child will not receive their 
music lessons. 
 
Lessons will commence next Wednesday, your child will have lessons either 
Wed or Fri. 
 
The lessons times will alter so your child does not miss the same class lesson 
each week. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Parent Mail 

This communication includes specific school information that is important and should be distributed 
today. Please take the time to check this carefully and see if anything applies to your child. We will not 

normally send more than one parent mail a day. 



3 All Mrs 
Skolnick 

No No BRODETSKY PRIMARY SCHOOL FACEBOOK GROUP 
We are in the process of creating a new “Brodetsky Primary School” Facebook 
group which will allow you to keep up to date with the fun events that take place 
in school. (Events such as assemblies, visitors to the school and general day to 
day activities). 
 
This is a strictly private group where members will be verified and all content 
will be managed by Mrs Skolnick, Yr1 teacher. 
 
If you do not wish your child to be in any photographs/videos that will be posted 
on the group, please email rskolnick@brodetsky.org by this Friday 19th January. 
 
Any questions regarding this please contact Mrs Skolnick. 
 
We reiterate that this is a strictly private group and no-one can access the 
content without the approval of school. 
 
Many thanks 
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All 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Campus 
Admin 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

No 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

No 

 
AMERICAN THEME LUNCH 
Next Thursday 18th January we will be having a special American theme lunch 
which is open to all children. 
 
The food on offer will be : 
Hot dogs 
Burgers 
Hash Browns 
Baked Beans 
Choc Chip and Ice cream 
Orange Juice 
 
If your child already has school lunches they will automatically receive this meal 
but if your child has packed lunch and they would like to have a school lunch as 
a one off then please send £2.40 in a named envelope to the school office and 

mailto:rskolnick@brodetsky.org


we will add your child to the lunch list for that day. 
 
Many thanks 
 

5 All Campus 
Admin 

Yes No Please see the attached homework 

 


